NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

NOTICE TO PROCEED

08 April 2022

MR. JAY RALPH Y. BARRANTES

Account Executive

HLYC TRADING

1133E Aguilar St. Sta. Cruz, Manila

Tel Nos. 8514-6417/8568-6878 Telefax No. 8310-5789

E-mail: hlyctrading@yahoo.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED
Contract No. LOG MSSP 2022-02-008-GRJ
Re: Fuel Hauling Services for SPUG Power Plants and Barges
for CY 2022 (Lot 1-Batanes & Others)
PR No. HO-FMG22-002 / PB220117-NA

Dear Mr. Bilrrantes:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract between National Power Corporation and
HLYC Trading for the Fuel Hauling Services for SPUG Power Plants and Barges for CY 2022
(Lot 1-Batanes & Others) has been approved and its implementation shall commence
accordingly. A copy of the said contract is attached for your reference.

You may now coordinate directly with our plant officials and/or personnel for the details of the
contract implementation of the fuel hauling including delivery schedules.

Thank you.

Very truly yours, -
2

.

USEE."DONATO D. MARCOS
Officer-in-Charge

Attachment: as stated

cf: Mr. L. |. Sabellina - VP, SPUG
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